

## CHRIST THE SAVIOUR C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Grove, London W5 5DX | New Broadway, London W5 2XA www.ctsprimary.org.uk | admin@cts-school.org | 020 8249 6800 | Headteacher: Mrs K.Tramoni

Friday, 10th January 2020

Dear Parents.

I hope you and your families had a peaceful Christmas holiday. Staff have all enjoyed returning to school this week and re-connecting with our wonderful children. The beginning of a new year is a good time for all of us to set new goals. This week, we have been reflecting particularly on this verse from scripture:

I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me, Philippians 4:13

As we set new goals for ourselves and for our classes we have faith that Jesus will give us the strength to approach these goals with courage and resilience.

## **Parent Prayer meetings**

We are grateful that Nell Fox and Lucy Plumb will lead our parent prayer group again this term. Please join them for prayers for all our community.

Tuesday 14th January - 8:45-9:30am at the Broadway site. Wednesday 4th March - 8:45-9:30am at the Grove site.

## Additional dates for your diary

We have received excellent feedback from parents who have attended our parent coffee mornings led by a range of educational specialists. Dates for the Spring term can be found on the school calendar on our website.

**Parent Consultations** take place in the Spring Term on the following dates:

Wednesday 12th February Thursday 13th February

## CtS Website

One of our school improvement priorities this year is to launch a new website with our school's vision, curriculum intent and increased opportunities to enhance parental engagement in learning. We are currently working on our new site which should be launched in time for the Summer term. Our current site was created in 2011 and is now rather clunky- with a few technical issues. If you are unable to find or download any information on the current site please do not hesitate to contact the school office or your child's class teacher or head of year.

Wishing you all a peaceful start to the new year.

Best wishes.

Mrs Tramoni